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. ERrY. W
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Wokingham, Berks.

13th September, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

I have received your letter of ths lst
ultimo relative to the steamer "HANKOW MARU", from
which it is noted that this vessel will not be free
until the end of September, when it 1s hoped to
submit her to 2nd Special Survey No.Z.

1 may say that the Commlittee have deferred
further consideration of this case accordingly, and
I shell be glad if you will advise me should further
arrangements be made with a view to the above
inspection and the Boliler Survey being carried out.

1 am, Dear Sirs, e
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KOBE.




